
John Strauch 
 
As an effected taxpayer of your decision making on my water rights, I urge you to make no changes
to the current laws and restrictions to this vital resource. I am my own water company, fully funded
by my own sweat and capital. I have a vested interest in maintaining a healthy supply and outflow,
and any further interference by local government will have a detrimental effect on my family. I fear
metering and restrictions will cost my family both in dollars and full use of our land. Please take
this into consideration and do not enact further restrictions as outlined in your planned regulations.
 


